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Pearl culture training courses offered in
the Philippines

In an effort to develop the pearl resources of the
Philippines, pearl production training programmes
have been initiated by the Bureau of Fisheries and
Aquatic Resources this year. Pearl is the eighth
highest dollar earner of the Philippines. As of 1991
the industry is worth US$36,000,000, from the ex-

port of raw and polished pearl oyster shells, shell
buttons and pearls. The training is a basic course
designed to develop technical know-how in pearl
oyster/freshwater mussel farming and pearl pro-
duction. Itruns foraweek and covers both theoreti-
cal and practical aspects of farm set-up, basic surgi-
cal techniques for pearl production, oyster/mussel
anatomy and biology, farm operation and mainte-
nance and spat collection. A field trip to a pearl
farm is the culminating activity. The training is
intended to provide the participants with skills
which they can immediately apply in their work.

by Daisy F. Ladra,
Bureau of Fisheries and Aquatic Resources,
Quezon City, Philippines

Two courses have been conducted this year, one in
marine pearls and the other in freshwater pearls.
The first course was held in Zamboanga City under
the auspices of the Land Bank and the Agricultural
Training Institute. The second course, which centred
on freshwater pearl production, was held at the
Regional Fisherman’s Training Center in Tabacco,
Albay. Both courses were attended by around 20
participants from the banking sector, private inves-
tors and extension workers from the government.

Anyone interested in these courses should contact:
Daisy F. Ladra or Virginia Luyun, Bureau of Fish-
eries and Aquatic Resources, 860 Arcadia Bldg,
Quezon Ave, Quezon City Philippines.



